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Dear Alder Sara:   I'm writing to express my support for Nate's Rockhound 
Brewing Co.  I've known Nate since 2008 when I moved to this neighborhood.  
Nate is strongly invested in this neighborhood and very knowledgeable.  It 
was evident when he answered the questions last night that he has 
carefully thought out the impacts his business may have on local neighbors 
and is prepared to address him.  During the meeting, I noted that at 
several points, his responses provoked a thumbs up signal from some 
attendees. He will be a fine edition to Madison's business community. 
 
Thank you for hosting the meeting. 
 
Karen Carlson 

 


